
04/05/2021 

MR James Lloyd 
733/25 Wentworth Street Wentworth Street ST 
MANLY NSW 2095 
jemlloyd@bigpond.com 

RE: Mod2021/0156 - 75 The Corso MANLY NSW 2095

I wish to object most strongly to the Application for the extension of hours at The Steyne Hotel. 
I live in the Peninsula Apartments and my Apartment is in direct line of sight and direct line of 
noise to the Steyne Hotel.

Any extension of hours which must increase the noise level of the Hotel itself and the noise of 
patrons departing after the present closing time of 10 pm is completely abhorrent to residents 
who live in Manly, and particularly those who live near the Steyne Hotel.

We are already very inconvenienced by noise from venues in Manly at night and it is 
completely unnecessary for noise to be generated from licenced premises after 10 pm.

The central area of Manly now contains many blocks of apartments, of which ours is one, and it 
is not acceptable to have loud noise in a residential area after 10 pm.

I also object strongly that I was not informed by Council of the planned change as it seriously 
affects my Apartment. The Application should be delayed and further consultation with the 
residents be obtained before further consideration. 

Sent: 4/05/2021 11:00:24 AM
Subject: Online Submission


